
 
INVITATION TO THE GBYEN MEETING 2023 IN LÜNEBURG! 
 

Dear friends and partners,  

We are delighted to inform you that the German-Baltic Youth Exchange Network is 

organizing a network meeting from the 27. - 30. April in Lüneburg.  

As of this year, we have the vast topic "Sustainable communication and media 

usage in international youth work". To tackle this issue from different angles, we 

put together three themes: 

  

1.    How to develop a catch-all image as a youth organization? 

2.    Media usage as a youth organization 

3.    Cybersecurity and Data protection as a youth organization 
 

At the GBYEN Meeting in Lüneburg, we will introduce you to all the themes, and you 

will have the chance to work on one of the themes further in smaller groups. With the 

help of your input, we will get a glimpse of what we could talk about at the German-

Baltic Conference. Therefore, the goal of the GBYEN Meeting is to have a 

preliminary program for our conference, put together by your ideas and wishes. 

Participation in the entire program, boarding, and lodging will be covered, while 

the German-Baltic Youth Exchange Network can compensate for travel expenses for 

up to 200€ for the Baltic states and 100€ for Germany.  

Apart from being productive, we would also like to invite you to the dance floor at the 

German-Baltic Ball in Hamburg.   

To get more information on our meeting, please look at our information package in 

the attachment. We very much hope to welcome you to Lüneburg. For registration, 

please fill out the following questionnaire: https://forms.gle/rbWMfiAybetKGp8b8. 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask us.  
 

Kind regards,  
 

Lisann Rothe 

Coordinator GBYEN Country Office Germany 

 
 

https://forms.gle/rbWMfiAybetKGp8b8

